¥

P et

1965 Mexican Flag 2014

Dear Friends, 50" Anniversary In Mexico January 2015

January 2015 will be our 50" year as Missionaries in Mexico. | remember the day we crossed the border January
1965 into Mexico with my wife and two daughters in a 1954 Pontiac car with only 198.00 dollars monthly support.
That day we gave our hearts and lives to the country of Old Mexico and the lives of our daughters. We didn’t realize
then that God would raise up such a great work that he has over the years. | knew that God had laid the burden on
our hearts to start Churches and train national pastors to pastor them.

GO0D’S BLESSINGS HAVE BEEN MANY

God called our daughters their husbands our grandson and his wife to be Missionaries here. He also called a
national and his wife. We are now five families starting Churches. There are over 80 Churches that have been started
and many of the Churches have Missions out of their Churches they go to them once a week to have services and take
them to the main Church on Sunday. Many of the Churches are self supporting and have good mission programs.

STARTING CHURCHES

Our plans are to keep starting churches until God calls us home or he returns to take us home. Beverly and | have
been a part in helping start 31 churches from the ground up and they all have a national Pastor.

THE SEMINARY

The Seminary has been such a blessing to the work. There have been 181 students graduate from the Seminary.
We started it in 1987 in our home and moved it in 1999 when Ruben and Valerie took it over. Our daughter and her
husband. There are also 4 night Seminaries in different parts of the city two nights a week. There are a good number
of students that study at night.

OUR THANKS

We want to thank all of you for your help over the years. The work has really grown and flourished. We could have
never done it without your help. Thank you so much. Our prayer is that God’s richest blessings will always be upon
you.

Sonpny and Beverly Fritz

Correct email: fritz.sonny@gmail.com




